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Dear Parent / Carer

| hope this finds you well and can hardly believe that we are already in the middle of August and
that your child will receive their GCSE results next week!

As you are aware, GCSE results day is Thursday 22 August 2024 and school will be open from
9am until 11am for students to collect their results. Students will need to sign to say they have
collected their results in person. If the student cannot attend the school at this time but still
wants their results on Thursday, they may ask a representative to collect them, but students
need to send the representative with a letter of authorisation. This letter must be signed and
dated by the student themselves and must say that they authorise that person to collect their
results on their behalf. The representative should bring in some form of photo ID and will need
to sign to say they have collected them for the student. Alternatively students could send an A4
stamped addressed envelope into school prior to the results day, along with a signed letter
asking us to post the results home. Students will need to make sure that you have sufficient
postage on the envelope; however please bear in mind that George Pindar School will take no
responsibility for results lost in the post. The school cannot communicate results over the
telephone. Should you have any queries about results day, please contact Mrs Welsh via email
to Lwelsh@aps.hslt.academy

Some members of school staff will be available on the morning, to whom students can talk if
they feel they have not got the results they were expecting. In some circumstances school can
submit a review of results, but students need to be aware that marks can go down as well as up
and this must be considered before they and the school give consent/payment for this — the
deadline for requests to be received is 26 September 2024. More details of this will be in results
envelopes.

| hope your child gets the results they have worked hard for and | would like to take this
opportunity to wish them well in the future.

Yours sincerely

| Aldeloln

Lesley Welsh
Principal

George Pindar School

Moor Lane, Eastfield, ScarboroughYO11 3LW
Tel:01723 582194

Email: hello@gps. hslt.academy
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Hop e S E NTAMU Part of Hope Sentamu Learning Trust www.hslt.academy

Company registered in England no. 07559537, VAT no. 117456808,
LEARNING TRUST  Registered office: Rawcliffe Drive, Cliftan, York, YO30 6Z5.


mailto:l.welsh@gps.hslt.academy

